
November 14, 2018 

 

Mr. R. McGuckin 

Director of Education 

Toronto Catholic District School Board 

80 Sheppard Avenue East 

M2N6E8  

 

Dear Mr. McGuckin: 

 

It is my intention, if acceptable to continue to serve as community representative on the Special 

Education Advisory Committee. 

 

I have just completed eighteen years on this committee would like to continue advocating for 

our special needs students. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

Marilyn Taylor 

5 Sir Raymond Drive 

Toronto, Ontario 

M1E1C1 

 

 

Cc Linda Maselli-jackman  

 


